Gilgandra Public School Welcomes You

3/4 Emeralds

27/03/19

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

During Week 10 the teachers will be requesting interviews to discuss your child's Personalised Learning Plan (PLP/IEP). This is a great opportunity to meet with the teacher and discuss any concerns you may have. These meetings are a positive approach to assist with your child's learning and allow us to work together to achieve the best results for your child/children.

Name of student
Your child's interview day is the 2 nd of April, 2019. Please select a time you would prefer:
12:00 12:30p.m 1:00p.m 1:30p.m 2:00p.m 2:30p.m 3.00p.m 3:30p.m
Thankyou for requesting an interview for your child
I look forward to talking with you on the 2 nd April 2019, at
The interviews will take place in the offices upstairs in the Administration building.

Thanking you, Amy Spora and Leanne Morris